HOMEOWNERSHIP EDUCATION ‘

WORKSHOP
BECOMING A SUCCESSFUL HOMEOWNER

Upcoming Homebuyer Workshop

The City is offering a Homeownership Education Workshop on

Saturday, August 20, 2016

The workshop will guide you from start to finish the entire

Home buying process.

It you are interested in purchasing or want to learn
more about homeownership, contact the number below to reserve

your seat today!

Registration starts at 8,15 am.
Workshop begins at 830 am and ends at 4.30 pm

Location of all Workshops:
United Way of Pitt County
Cupola Building
226 W. 8th Street, Suite B
Greenville, NC 27835-1028
«© Greenville

Firnd pouwr3adt in goxcud company

To register, please call the
City of Greenville Housing Division Office at @
252-329-4481 or 252-329-4226 o~




